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Setting the Standard for Building Safety 

Education and 
Training 

The Colorado Chapter offers several  
opportunities throughout the year for 
education and continuing education  
credits (CEU’S).  Bi-monthly chapter 
meetings are hosted by jurisdictions 
throughout the state and include  
education offerings. 
  
The Chapter hosts a week long  
Educational Institute each year in March 
that is considered the premier educational 
event of its type in the country.  The  
Educational Institute offers a wide variety 
of courses for code officials, building and 
fire department personnel as well as 
building contractors and design 
professionals. 
  
Educational Institute faculty include 
some of the top instructors from  
throughout the country and cover topics 
ranging from technical code and  
engineering to customer service and legal 
aspects.   
  
Both Chapter meetings and the  
Educational Institute offer great  
opportunities to stay up to date with  
current codes and ever changing  
construction processes and materials as 
well as the opportunity to earn CEU’s  
towards certification renewal.   
 
Our long-term goal is to familiarize and 
educate jurisdictions on the benefits of 
building safety.   

 
MISSION STATEMENT 

“The Colorado Chapter of the International 
Code Council is dedicated to the improvement 
of building safety by promoting and improving 
the International Codes, educating the building 
industry, public, our membership and providing 

mutual aid to building professionals.” 



Purpose 

The Colorado Chapter promotes and 
supports the ideals of the International 
Code Council by holding informative  
meetings, an educational institute and 
by participating in Code Hearings.   
 
Meeting  agendas include topics 
specifically designed to educate 
participants on the ICC Codes, keeping 
current on new products and 
technologies and providing a forum for 
open discussions in an informal 
setting. We strive to keep our members 
up-to-date on issues that directly 
impact building safety operations.   
 
Our goal is to develop and improve 
professional skills and pursue 
uniformity. We strongly encourage 
certification through the ICC.   
 

Chapter membership is composed of 
individuals working for government 
agencies, Professional/Associates and 
students enrolled in the construction 
field.   
 
We have an elected board consisting of 
President, 1st Vice President, 2nd Vice 
President, Secretary, five Directors, an 
appointed Treasurer and a Past 
President. 
 
Committees include Contractor 
Regulation, Disaster Mitigation, 
Communications, Legislative, 
Membership, Public Relations, 
Standardization, Storage/History, 
Code Change/Code Development, 
Program, Corporate Affairs/Bylaws 
and Education.  
 
Bi-monthly training meetings are held 
at various locations around the state.    
 
Membership promotes and supports 
the ideals of the International Code 
Council. It’s also a great way to 
participate in professional networking.  
 
Join today and become a part of a 
professional organization engaged in 
the administration of codes, laws and 
ordinances related to building 
construction.   
 
Applications available online at: 
www.coloradochaptericc.org 
 
 

The Colorado Chapter has a long and 
industrious history.  A meeting of 
Colorado Building Officials was held at 
the Park Lane Hotel in Denver on  
November 12, 1952 for the purpose of 
organizing a local Chapter of the  
Pacific Coast Building Officials  
Conference. The first meeting of the 
Colorado Chapter of the Pacific Coast 
Building Officials was held on  
January 23, 1953, and officers were 
elected. 
 
Of course our current letterhead reads 
slightly different. We are now called 
Colorado Chapter, Inc. of the  
International Code Council to reflect 
the changed name of our umbrella  
organization after the consolidation of 
the three model code groups. 
 
This Chapter was built by a group of 
extremely dedicated building code 
professionals.  Countless volunteer 
hours have been spent by many people 
throughout the years to set up the 
framework and traditions of the 
Colorado Chapter.  
 
We are proud of our history and look 
forward to moving forward with our 
progress into the 21st century with the 
same sort of dedication and 
professionalism from our Board  
members and our general membership. 
 
 

The Colorado Chapter is actively 
involved in the ongoing development 
of the International Codes.  Committee 
members submit code change  
proposals and analyze other submitted 
proposals in an ongoing effort to help 
ensure that the International Codes 
reflect the latest technical  
advancements and address the  
concerns of those throughout the  
industry in a fair and equitable 
manner.   
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Code Development 

History 


